
From: Joe Mignogna [mailto:jmignogna@andraos.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 11:07 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Suitability Regulations that do not invlive Securities 
 
I have been an insurance professional for over 30 years. The change in suitability 
regulations has become a tremendous burden on everyday life. Of course, I want 
all citizens to be treated ethically but this latest development is more of the 
same. Please, do not allow this! 
Thank you, 
Joseph Mignogna 
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